
 
 
Department of Finance 
Taxation and 
Property Records 
PO Box 1150 
Charlottetown, PE 
Canada C1A 7M8 
Tel:  (902) 569-7541 
Fax:  (902) 368-6164 

 
GTN: 284 August 2017  

 
 
 

NOTICE TO FUEL PERMIT HOLDERS 
REFUND OF TAX PAID ON CLEAR GASOLINE PURCHASED 

  
 

This notice is to inform all holders of marked fuel permits of our policy on refund 
of gasoline tax paid on clear gasoline used by holders of valid marked fuel 
permits in eligible equipment used in exempt operations. 

 
This refund applies to GASOLINE ONLY and not diesel oil. 

 
Valid permit holders may apply for the refund of provincial tax on gasoline 
purchased on an annual basis or when purchases total at least 2,500 litres. 

 
To qualify for a refund of gasoline tax, the applicant: 

a) Must be in possession of a valid Marked Gasoline / Marked Diesel Oil 
Permit 

b) Must have used the gasoline for an exempt purpose 
c) Must maintain a record of the use made of all taxed gasoline purchased 
d) Must complete an “Application for Refund of Gasoline Tax” in detail 
e) Must attach all original invoices to support the claim 
f) Must sign the application and submit it to Taxation and Property Records. 

 
 

 
Further information can be obtained by contacting: 
 
 

Taxation and Property Records Division 
P O Box 1330, Charlottetown, PE   C1A 7N1 

Telephone: 902-368-4070; Fax: 902-368-6164 
Email:  taxandland@gov.pe.ca  Web site: www.princeedwardisland.ca  

 
 

This notice is prepared for information purposes only, and should not be considered a substitute for 
the statutes.  Should there be any conflict between the contents of this notice and the statutes, the 
statutes shall prevail. 
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